
        City of Apache Junction 

         Home of the Superstition Mountains 

 

                           
 

DATE:  JUNE 5, 2019  

 

TO:   HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCILMEMBERS   

 

FROM:  BRYANT POWELL, CITY MANAGER 

 

SUBJECT:  GIS DATA AND IMAGERY SERVICES IGA WITH MARICOPA COUNTY 

 

 

 

Attached is the Intergovernmental agreement (IGA) with Maricopa County and the City 

for GIS Data and Imagery Services.  The City has been purchasing this imagery annually 

from Maricopa County since FY07-08.  The imagery is used across multiple departments 

and in a variety of applications that is vital to the services that the GIS Division provides.  

 

I respectfully request that the City Council authorize the City Manager to sign the IGA 

with Maricopa County. 


